SWOSU Student One of 11 Oklahomans
Selected for National Conference
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Southwestern Oklahoma State University student Abigail Ntreh of Oklahoma City
(Westmoore) and Professor Dr. Brian Campbell represented SWOSU at the recent 23rd
annual National Conference on Undergraduate Research, held in La Crosse (WI). Ntreh
was one of only 11 Oklahomans selected for the conference.

Southwestern Oklahoma State University student Abigail Ntreh of Oklahoma City
(Westmoore) was one of only 11 Oklahoma students selected to present research at the

recent 23" annual National Conference on Undergraduate Research.

Ntreh attended the conference in La Crosse (WI) with Professor Dr. Brian Campbell of
the SWOSU Chemistry and Physics Department.

Nearly 2,000 people from around the United States attended the conference.
Disciplines represented at the conference included science, mathematics, business, fine
arts and social sciences.



